In This Issue

Webmail users click here

- · Lollipops -- 'Lick for Life!'
- · Alfred 2 Asia (A2A) -- Annual Asian Cultural Show
- · Build Your hot dog launcher
- · Undergraduate Research Forum abstracts due Friday
- · Relay for Life t-shirt sale
- Mock interviews for educators
- Summer Employment Process
- · WLA Application deadline is today!
- · Consider taking summer courses at AU!
- · Summer Employment
- · New U.S. Postal Rates
- · Visiting Artist, Richard Slee
- · Diversity Leadership Program; Win scholarships
- · Annual ITS Newsletter get your copy here!

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	FRIDAY
 Registration for Fall Semester Summer School registration 	12:10 Bergren Forum 4:30 Sen. Catharine M. Young to speak on campus Get your ticket today for Sen. Catharine Young 7:00 Taste Buds cooking session Registration for Fall Semester	10:00 AU Hosts New York dance artist 1:00 AU Hosts New York dance artist 5:30 Easter egg dying 6:00 Pickup Frisbee 8:00 AU Symphony Orchestra 'Children of Men' The J.A.M. Experiment at WCAC Battle of the Bands Registration for Fall Semester Good Friday

Lollipops -- 'Lick for Life!'

Stop by the second floor of Powell Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday this week and by a lollipop or two to support the Relay for Life!

Lollipops are only 50 cents each!

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred 2 Asia (A2A) -- Annual Asian Cultural Show

The 3rd annual Asian cultural show has returned with all new performances! It's a great opportunity to experience various Asian cultures in ONLY ONE night! Delicious food will be served during the show.

Featured Performances: Chinese Lion Dance Filipino Tinikling Dance Korean Instrument Demo Japanese Dance Chinese Thouand Hands Dance Bellydance

And so much more ...

The show is free and open to everyone!

Attachment: A2A

back to top Send Email Reminder

Build Your hot dog launcher

Want to fling some hot dogs?
Start building your hot dog launcher.
1st place \$75 and a trophy
see attachment for details

Attachment: Hot Dog Launching Rules

back to top Send Email Reminder

Undergraduate Research Forum abstracts due Friday

Abstract for this year's undergraduate research forum are due Friday, April 6. Instructions for submitting abstracts can be found at http://my.alfred.edu/inde...

back to top Send Email Reminder

Relay for Life t-shirt sale

Help support Relay for Life and buy a limited edition Relay shirt exclusive to Alfred! Shirts will be sold for \$8 Monday and Wednesday in Powell during lunch so get one while supplies last.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Mock interviews for educators

The Career Development Center is offering Mock Interview appointments for students interested in Education, School Counseling, and/or School Psychologist opportunities.

Mock Interview Dates: Tuesday, April 17 and Wednesday, April 18, 2007 Time: Appointments are available with start times from 1- 4:45 p.m.

Length of Appointment: Approximately 45 minutes Location: At the Career Development Center

This is your opportunity to practice your interviewing skills with area public school administrators prior to any potential interviews and/or summer employment opportunities.

We have administrators from the following areas of public education participating:

- * District Superintendents
- * K-12 Principals
- * Middle School Principal
- * High School Principal
- * Directors of Curriculum

How to sign up:

Appointments are being scheduled by calling the Career Development Center at 607.871.2164. You are welcome to ask for a specific area of certification in relationship to your needs. Appointments are on a first-come, first-served basis with limited space available. Do not wait to sign up as we anticipate heavy participation for these mock interviews.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Summer Employment Process

Please notify HR of the summer positions available in your department; an e-mail listing is fine. HR will post all open summer jobs electronically and in Greene Hall. When you are ready to review applications please contact HR. Once you have interviewed and made your selection, complete the Student/Summer Payroll Authorization form (link below) and return to HR.

Whenever possible, supervisors are encouraged to give priority to Alfred University students, as well as children of AU staff. AU employees may not supervise their own immediate family members.

Any summer employees who have not worked for the University previously, MUST report to Human Resources to complete necessary paperwork BEFORE beginning employment.

Summer wage will be \$7.15/hour. Each department must stay within budget allocations, which your signature on the hiring form certifies that you have funding available. Please remember that the FOAP to be used is not a student number; summer hires are temporary employees.

Laws covering employees under 18 years of age restrict work assignments and hours, and require that such employees have a valid work permit for employment eligibility. Human Resources must be contacted before workers in this age group are hired.

Link: Student/Summer PA Form

back to top Send Email Reminder

WLA Application deadline is today!

Don't forget to submit your completed Women's Leadership Academy application by 4:30 p.m.

As an Academy member you will devise a plan for leadership that suits your needs and interests. You will also learn skills that are essential to success in any field, including how to speak with confidence, how to manage your time and manage stress, how to lead and inspire others, and how to use technology effectively.

Women's Leadership Academy is more than a series of events, it's a network of women who help each other succeed!

Interested? Apply by Wednesday, April 4, 2007. Click on the link below to download an application, or contact the Women's Leadership Center at 871.2971 or **wlc@alfred.edu** for more information.

Attachment: WLA Application7.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

Consider taking summer courses at AU!

Summer School in warm, sunny Alfred is a great opportunity to concentrate on one course without the burden of a heavy course load. You can complete a full semester course in as little as two or three weeks, take a full-year of the language requirement, get a head start on the fall semester, or make up a course you failed during the fall or spring.

Summer School registration has begun and will continue through mid-May for Summer Session I and late June for Summer Session II. For the most up-to-date summer course information please access the Summer 2007 schedule in Banner.

An updated full-color version of the Summer School '07 Schedule Booklet is attached. Copies of the printed booklet (with green and white cover) are available at the Student Service Center, the Mail Room and the Office of Summer Programs in Carnegie.

If you have general questions about Summer School and/or non-art summer courses please contact us at 607.871.2612. If you have questions about summer art courses please call the School of Art & Design at 607.871.2412.

Link: Summer School Website

Attachment: Updated Summer School Schedule Booklet

back to top Send Email Reminder

Summer Employment

Human Resources is now accepting applications from those interested in summer employment with the University. Applications are available in the HR Office in Green Hall or the link below. The application form online is data enterable.

If you have questions or need assistance with this process, please call Karen Dyring at ext. 2118.

Link: Employment Application

back to top Send Email Reminder

New U.S. Postal Rates

New U.S. Postal rates go into effect May 14, 2007. See the attachment below for details of the new rates.

Attachment: New Rates in effect May 14, 2007

back to top Send Email Reminder

Visiting Artist, Richard Slee

Richard Slee is a studio ceramist from the United Kingdom whose career spans over thirty years. A craftsman aware of the history of making, the unique pieces produced are detached from a conscious elaborate craftsmanship and deny their complexity of making. His ceramics are intrinsically about the domestic interior. There are references in his work to the decorative, the ornamental and the symbolic both from the past and in our contemporary culture. Dr. Oliver Watson, Chief Curator at the Victoria and Albert Museum, wrote, "Slee understands that the ornamental tradition is meaningful for most people in as complex and as significant way as any self-conscious 'art'. Over time, ornaments have been far more important in most people's lives than fine art has ever been". Richard Slee has an international reputation, and has exhibited in the Americas, Europe and the Far East. His works are part of Public Collections in Great Britain, Australia, United States, Sweden, Holland, Japan and Korea. He was awarded the Jerwood Applied Arts Prize for Ceramics 2001 in Britain for "Expanding the dialogue between ceramic tradition and visual culture in ways that resonate outward". Attachment: slee2.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

Diversity Leadership Program; Win scholarships

Monster is sponsoring a series of Diversity Leadership Programs during the summer of 2007 at the following locations:

July 6-8:

San Francisco (Saint Mary's College) Los Angeles (Cal Poly Pomona University)

July 13-15:

Atlanta (Agnes Scott College) Chicago (Saint Xavier University)

July 20-22:

Tampa (Eckerd College) New York-I (Hofstra University)

July 27-29:

Philadelphia (Villanova)

Aug. 3-5:

Baltimore/D.C (Towson University)
Dallas (University of Texas at Arlington)

Aug. 10-12:

New York II (St. Johns University)

More than \$90,000 in scholarships were awarded during the 2006 programs.

Application deadline is May 25, 2007. Space is limited so early application is encouraged.

Link: Monster Diversity Leadership Program

back to top Send Email Reminder

Annual ITS Newsletter get your copy here!

ITS has just published an annual newsletter. Download your copy from:

Attachment: ITS Newsletter

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews